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DUGALD RIVER INCIDENT 

 
MMG Limited (MMG or the Company) advises that two people, employed through our contractor 

company Barminco, were reported missing at 8.55 am on Wednesday 15 February (Queensland time) 

following an incident at the Dugald River mine.  

 

The site’s emergency team has been activated and is working alongside Barminco, emergency services 

and the Queensland Mines Inspectorate. The rescue operation is currently underway.  

 

The Company’s first priority is the health and safety of all employees and contractors.  Operations at site 

have been suspended.  

 

MMG and our mining contract partner Barminco are working in close coordination to provide support 

to all Dugald River people.  
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